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CalAdvocates Data Request 4.4

Please provide PacifiCorp’s most recent “Emergency Response Plan” as mentioned in a meeting of Cal Advocates and PacifiCorp on July 17, 2024.

Response to CalAdvocates Data Request 4.4
		
Please refer to Confidential Attachment CalAdvocates 4.4 which provides a copy of the following documents:
· Emergency Response Plan 2024.fv (2)
· ERP 2024, Annex 01 External Emergency Coordination and Communication.fv 

which form PacifiCorp’s most recent “Emergency Response Plan”.
Confidential information will be provided to California Advocates pursuant to California Public Utilities Code § 583 and General Order (GO) 66-D. All other parties must execute a Non-Disclosure Agreement (NDA) to receive confidential information. Contact Pooja Kishore at (503) 813-7314 to obtain an NDA and access to the confidential information.












Despite PacifiCorp's diligent efforts, certain information protected from disclosure by the attorney-client privilege or other applicable privileges, or law may have been included in its responses to these data requests.  PacifiCorp did not intend to waive any applicable privileges or rights by the inadvertent disclosure of protected information, and PacifiCorp reserves its right to request the return or destruction of any privileged or protected materials that may have been inadvertently disclosed.  Please inform PacifiCorp immediately if you become aware of any inadvertently disclosed information.  
